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RE: Recording During Class 

Recording during class may be done strictly for educational purposes. However, any distribution or 

broadcasting may only be done with the written permission of any and all visible and/or audible 

participants. 

RE: Exchange and Negotiation of Coursework 

Students may wish to negotiate with the instructor to use some of their work from other classes to fulfill 

the requirements for English 100. This may only be done after meeting with the instructor and obtaining 

written permission. Otherwise, students are expected to complete work as assigned. 

RE: Children/Siblings in the Classroom 

From time to time it may be necessary for students to bring their children or siblings along to class. 

Children are welcome as long as they are not sick, contagious, or overly disruptive. Please be sure to 

bring appropriate work for them. 

RE: Food and Beverages 

Food and beverages are allowed in classrooms, except in the computer lab and library. This privilege 

may be revoked if students do not clean up after themselves – and any irresponsible parties before 

them. Leave the classroom neater than it was when you entered. 

Note: Gum smacking is not particularly professional nor is it appreciated. Chew accordingly. 

RE: Use of the Restroom during Class Time 

It is not necessary to ask permission or sign out if you need to use the facilities. However, if you are out 

of the room during a fire drill or some such thing, please check back in with the class outside the 

building after you evacuate the building. We want to be sure you are safe. 

REMINDER:  

Be sure to get an appropriate amount of rest, sleep, food, and recreation. This will aid in your 

comprehension and retention of knowledge.  

DO YOUR HOMEWORK EVERY DAY! There will be no parent-teacher conferences, nor will there be after-

school detention as a reminder. One of the joys of college life is becoming accountable for your 

behavior. This can be sketchy for some folks. If you need help, ask. If you get behind, reschedule your 

social life and refocus your priorities. Friendships last forever, semesters do not. 

PS:  Have fun.  


